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NORTH AMERICAN RESCUE HONORED WITH SENTINELS MEDAL OF FREEDOM AWARD 

  
Greer, SC (July 27, 2011) – During the Ranger Rendezvous held at Ft. Benning, Mike Conklin, head of 
the Sentinels of Freedom, presented representatives from North American Rescue (NAR) with the 
Sentinel’s Medal of Freedom Award. The award was given for NAR’s outstanding support of the 
Sentinel’s mission to support severely wounded and injured members of the United States Armed 
Forces over the last 4 years. Receiving the award on behalf of NAR were VP of Sales, Matthew Westra 
and Director of Military Products, Ricardo Flores-Artola. 

The Sentinels of Freedom provides life-changing opportunities for men and women of the U.S. Armed 
Forces who have suffered severe injuries and need the support of grateful communities to realize their 
dreams.  

“We are honored to receive this esteemed award and consider it a privilege to have the opportunity to 
support our wounded soldiers through the efforts of the Sentinels of Freedom,” states Samuel D. 
Wyman III, President of North American Rescue.  

North American Rescue has made it their mission to support wounded warriors and bring awareness to 
their needs. 

North American Rescue (NAR), based in Greer, South Carolina, has proudly enjoyed the honor of serving 
their country, community, and customers for over a decade. NAR is leading the way in decreasing 
preventable deaths by providing innovative casualty care solutions to our uniformed soldiers, first 
responders, health care professionals, and security forces both at home, and abroad in foreign combat 
zones. For more information on North American Rescue and products visit www.NARescue.com or call 
(864) 675-9800.  
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